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    Newsletter for September 26, 2024 

PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

 

REMINDERS: 
*ALL School Forms MUST be returned for every student in the school by the        
 end of the month.   
*If your student doesn’t have a permission slip on file with the school to walk 
 with the class to the library, they will not be permitted to go.  If you lost 
 your child’s slip, request another one from the teacher. 
 

    

 

TRUNK OR TREAT—HALLOWEEN CELEBRATION 

We just want to give everyone a heads up that we will 

be having Trunk or Treat again this year for our Halloween Celebration.  It will 

be on Thursday, October 31st.  Staff members that want to do so will decorate 

their cars.  If you would like to help with the candy, you can start sending it in 

anytime and we will  store it and then divide it up  amongst the cars so every-

one gets candy!!   

APPAREL ORDERS 

The September Apparel Orders are due to the 

office TOMORROW, Sept. 27th WITH THE MONEY.   


